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AUG 2 41982

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. J. Kelly

Executive Vice President
P. O. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

Subject: 50-321/82-22 and 50-366/82-23

This refers to the routine safeguards inspection conducted by Mr. D. E. Moore
of this office on July 18-22, 1982, of activities authorized by NRC License
Nos. OPR-57 and NPF-5 at Hatch I and 2 and to the discussions of our findings
held with Mr. H. C. Nix, Plant Manager at the conclusion of the inspection.

Due to an administrative error, inspection report nu'mber 50-366/82-20 was
assigned instead of the correct number 50-366/82-23 for our transmittal letter

and report dated August 5, 1982. We request that you correct your copies of
the transmittal letter and report to reflect the corrected report number. We
regret any inconvenience this may have caused.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

,
Sincerely,

H. C. Dance, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: J. T. Beckham, Vice President
and General Manager

H. C. Nix, Plant Manager
C. E. Belflower, Site QA Supervisor

bec: IE File
NMSS/SGPL
NRR/DL/SSPB
Oocument Management Branch
NRC Resident Inspector
State of Georgia
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